
The Northwest New Mexico Region

Water Planning Open House Is 
Happening in Gallup on August 5.

We Need You.  
Your voice is important. Help plan 
and take action for our water future.

Location:

Date:

Time:

This Open House is part of a statewide series that will 
help establish a roadmap for the future of water planning 
in New Mexico. 
Drop in any time between 3-7pm to share your perspectives 
on water planning. 

UNM - Gallup
Room SSTC-200 Student 
Services Technology Center

August 5, 2024

3:00 - 7:00 pm

Visit MainStreamNM.org/get-involved 
for details 

https://mainstreamnm.org/get-involved/

